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MINUTES 

WORKPLACE SAFETY COMMITTEE MEETING 

Wednesday, March 13, 2019 

 

The regular monthly meeting and annual training of the Workplace Safety Committee was held on 

Wednesday, March 14, 2019 in the Conference room of the District Office. 

 

The following Ten (10) members were present and signed in as follows:   Jennifer Keating, Susan 

Romanski, Warren Brundage, Denise Johnson, Brian Landry, Ellen Muller, Alene Olsommer, Maria Palko, 

David Robinson, and Brian Seaman.     Paul Gregorski was unable to attend. 

  

Annual Training 

 

Derek Neubauer, Risk Control Consultant, CM Regent Insurance Company conducted the Committee’s 

Yearly Safety Training.   The Committee viewed a PowerPoint presentation by Mr. Neubauer on the 

purpose, duties, and function of the Safety Committee.  Discussion was held on several items.    The 

training was broken up into two sessions.  Brian Seaman, Dave Robinson, and Maria Palko were trained 

during the 7:00 AM to 8:00 AM session.   Jennifer Keating, Susan Romanski, Denise Johnson, Brian 

Landry, Alene Olsommer, Warren Brundage, and Ellen Muller were trained at the 10:30 AM to 11:30 AM 

session.  Paul Gregorski and Joe Dunda were able to do their training at a different time.  All Committee 

members have completed their training. 

 

This training has taken the place of our monthly meeting.   

 

Scheduled meeting:    

 

The April meeting of the Workplace Safety Committee will be held in the conference room of the 

Administration office.     Members will be contacted with the date and time. 

 

 

 

 

Susan Romanski 

Secretary 

Workplace Safety Committee 


